
Section 2: Part B of the Supporting Statement  

This emergency ICR is a revision of the previous DWINSA ICR. For this one-time update, the lead 
service line (LSL) questionnaire will be re-sent to the entire population of previously selected respondents
who were offered the LSL questionnaire as part of the 2020 DWINSA. The statistical description of how 
those survey respondents were selected, and the overall approach of the 2020 DWINSA, is described in 
Part B of the previous DWINSA ICR [EPA-HQ-OW-2020-0017-0008]. To reduce burden, the LSL 
questionnaire will be pre-populated with the responses previously provided by recipients as part of the 
initial data collection; only those recipients who anticipate changes will need to update the questionnaire 
and return it to their state and EPA.

https://www.regulations.gov/document/EPA-HQ-OW-2020-0017-0008

